
June 1, 2023

Hanh Nguyen

Senior Labor RIghts Researcher

Business and Human Rights Resource Center
by email

Dear Hanh,

Thank you for your email of May 25, in which you asked for comment on the views described in

the article “Why shareholders don’t trust Big Tech — and how to fix that”, which comments on

shareholders' proposals ahead of Meta’s Annual General Meeting (AGM) of May 31 2023.

You can find detailed information on shareholder proposals and company responses on pages 69-93

of Meta’s 2023 proxy statement, which is publicly available online here.

In addition, you can find extensive information on Meta’s human rights risk management in our

annual human rights report and human rights website.

A replay of the May 31 AGM, including preliminary voting results, is publicly available online here.

Yours sincerely,

Miranda Sissons

Director, Human Rights Policy

https://d18rn0p25nwr6d.cloudfront.net/CIK-0001326801/77945fb3-4081-4b3a-9fc6-ccf9b4ea37c9.pdf
https://about.fb.com/wp-content/uploads/2022/07/Meta_Human-Rights-Report-July-2022.pdf
https://humanrights.fb.com/
http://www.virtualshareholdermeeting.com/META2023

